
Minutes of the regular meeting of the Rush City Economic Development Authority held Monday, July 15th, 2019, in the City Hall Council Chambers at 5:00 p.m.

Members present: Nicole Perreault, Dan Dahlberg, Luke Moulton, Dan Meyer, Mike Carroll.
Members absent:  Dennis Peterson, Dave Chmiel. 

Others present: Nancy Hoffman of the Chisago County HRA/EDA and Derek Zeiler of Unity Bank, Jorden Zeller of the East Central Regional Development Commission.
The minutes of the regular meeting of June 17, 2019 were reviewed. 

Motion by Meyer, second by Moulton and carried: To approve the minutes of the regular meeting of June 17, 2019.
Jordan Zeller reviewed the draft and goals of the Rush City Economic Development Strategic Plan.  He also reminded the Authority of the upcoming Inventors and Entrepreneurs Club meeting on July 24, 2019 at the Mora golf course.
It was suggested that a representative from the Rush City Area Chamber of Commerce attend future EDA meetings.  Member Perreault will add that suggestion to the agenda for the next Chamber meeting.

Discussion followed regarding the Dennis Kirk building located adjacent to I35.
Amy gave an update regarding the Old Schneider building, the asbestos inspection and demolition bids.
Amy gave an update regarding the Fairview Clinic Farewell Tour on August 13th from 5:00pm – 7:00pm and the demolition expected to occur on August 19th, 2019.
Perreault gave an update regarding the upcoming Rockin’ Rush City Festival.
Next meeting will be held on Monday, August 19th at 5:00pm.  Jordan Zeller will continue with modifications to the Strategic Plan.

Motion by Carroll, second by Moulton:  To adjourn the meeting at 6:55 p.m. 
______________________________________
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